
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls on political powers to agree on a clear government
program

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, today, 3/28/2022, said that the political

impasse in Iraq will negatively affect the citizen, starting with the government’s inability to

present the budget law, calling on the loyal political powers to intensify their meetings to

agree on a government program that has clear outlines, formulating the priorities for the next

stage, and how to address major crises, especially economic, social and environmental issues,

and freezing the current disputes, adding that the freeze “is waiting until the production of a

national government program that participation in the next government will be based upon, with

our emphasis on non-participation in it.”


